
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject:

Sent:
To:
Cc:

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Monday, April 12, 2010 11:38 AM 
'Bob Asher'
Jerry Fanning
RE: Dagger Draw Gas System

Bob,

Based on the analytical data presented, your request to backfill the excavation in the upper branch of the draw is 
approved. Approval is contingent on like approval by BLM as may be applicable.

Hike. hrfrtcher

NMOCD DISTRICT 2 
1301 W. GRAND AVI.
ART ESI A, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 EXT.108
mike.brQtcher@state.nm.us

From: Bob Asher [mailto:BobA@yatespetroleum.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 12, 2010 11:35 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Jerry Fanning
Subject: Dagger Draw Gas System

Per our discussion this morning, Yates Petroleum Corporation is requesting permission to backfill the excavation within 
the draw area. I will be submitting a Final C-141 to your attention and YPC will continue to remediate the pasture area to 
the north and south of the release point (rip, fertilizer applied and watered) for approximately the next 60 days on the 
private surface per the owner’s request.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Mike,

Robert Asher

Yates Petroleum Corporation 

boba@yatespetroleum.com 
575-748-4217 (Office)



575-365-4021 (Cell) 
575-748-4662 (Fax)


